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MEMORANDUM

2020

VIRTUAL PTA FORUM 0N  ROLES AND RESPONSIBILITIES  IN  PARTNERSHIP BUILDING UNDER

THE NEW NORMAL

To           Heads of public Elementary and secondary schcols

1.              Please  be  informed  of  the  VIRTUAL  PTA  FORUM  ON   ROLES  AND  RESPONSIBILITIES  IN

PARTNERSHIP BUILDING UNDER THE NEW NORMAL on  November 25, 2020 at 10:00 A,M.-12:00 N,N.

Via  Google  Meet (https://meet google.com/eyk-nmmk-oce)

2.             The objectives of this activity are:

a.     to reinforce linkage and collaboration of schools with the parents.

b.     to inform  parents on the updates and status of the implementation  BE-Lop.
c.     to elect new set of officers for the Division Federation of Parents-Teacher Associations.

3.             The participants are the president Elect of each schools (53 schools).

4.             School heads are requested to disseminate the said activity to their respective school PTA
President and Vice Presidents.

5.               For further inquiries about the activity,  kindly contact cario  M.  Puno at 0917-136-

0118/caho.puno@deped.gov.ph

6.             Wide dissemination of the contents of this Memorandum is eamestly desired.- -rfeE
MA. IRELYN P. TAVAYO PhD, CESE
Assistant Schcols Division Superintendengiv

Officer-ln-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Address: Jesus Street, Pulungbulu, Angeles City
Telephone No.   (045) 3224101


